
Ninewells Community Garden online AGM
#dundeewestend

The Ninewells Community Garden AGM takes place online next Tuesday – 23rd
August – at 5pm.

Come and listen to Caishlan Sweeney from the Eden Project talk about the Eden
Project Dundee proposals – all welcome!

T o  r e g i s t e r  g o  t o
www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/ninewells-community-garden-annual-general-meeting-tick
ets-400032216127
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#dundeewestend

We have received numerous complaints about the deteriorating state of the
road surface in West Park Road at its north end – particularly north of the
Beechwood Terrace junction.

We contacted the Roads Maintenance Partnership about this and have received a
positive response being advised that West Park Road is included in this
year’s carriageway programme for ‘targeted’ structural inlay repairs which
will greatly improve the road surface.

We sought clarity around which part of the road was to be ‘targeted’ for the
repairs and have been advised “… areas at the north end of West Park Road
will be included as budgets permit.“
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We received complaints recently that the paths to the Tullideph sheltered
lounge  have  not  been  maintained  –  loads  of  weeds  and  the  shrubs  not
maintained.

The tenants who raised this with us highlighted the health and safety hazard
given the slope downhill to the complex.
We raised this with the City Council and received assurances that this would
be attended to as a matter of urgency.

How the Vikings Came to England

The Vikings have gone from Victorian villains to 21st-century heroes. But
what of the real Vikings and their impact on England?
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